
 

Tri-County Health Care modifies main entrance in Wadena 
WADENA, Minn. – Dec. 4, 2020 – Tri-County Health Care has modified its main entrance in Wadena to 
enhance comfort and safety during the winter months. Patients arriving at this entrance should use the door on 
the new addition located to the left of the automatic doors. When exiting after their visit, patients will leave 
through the automatic doors.  

The new process helps regulate the flow of traffic by having patients enter one door and exit through another, 
ensuring proper social distancing. This new addition is also heated so patients and staff are in a comfortable 
climate-controlled environment during the screening process.  

For more information, visit TCHC.org. 

ABOUT TRI-COUNTY HEALTH CARE 
Tri-County Health Care is a private, not-for-profit health care system based in Wadena, Minnesota. It offers 
care services such as primary health, surgery, cancer care, diagnostic imaging, obstetrics, orthopedics and 
rehabilitation. Tri-County Health Care operates a hospital and medical clinic in Wadena, and serves the counties 
of Wadena, Todd and Otter Tail through five satellite clinics and two physical therapy clinics in Bertha, 
Henning, Ottertail, Sebeka and Verndale. Visit TCHC.org. 
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